
June 15th, 2022.                     

Dear Shepherd Glen Families, 

  It is hard to believe the school year is over.  So many wonderful 

things happened throughout the year that made it so successful.  I am 

so proud and pleased to announce our grade 6 students celebrated 

their “Move Up” day on Friday, June 10th and are officially middle 

schoolers.  Many grade levels took some wonderful field trips to local 

parks, libraries, etc.  Ms. Elkin with the assistance of Ms. Ly created a 

wonderful field day for all students on June 7th. 

 

SHOUT OUTS:   

Congratulations to Grade 1 Sophia Granucci in Ms. Ferrucci’s class 

for being chosen May Student of the Month by the Art, PE and music 

teachers. 

On behalf of Mrs. Powell and the entire grade 5 team, thank you to all 

the parents that supported the Walk A Thon! 

On behalf of Ms. Elkin and the entire SHG staff, thank you to all the 

parents that helped out with field day! 

 

 

 



Important Dates: 

• June 15th last day of school and report cards go home 

• June 16th PTA meeting in person 5:30 in SHG cafeteria 

• August 1st-11th Incoming Kindergarten Top Dog Academy  

• Mid- August Classroom assignments will be sent home 

• First Day of School for students Tuesday, August 30th 

• Shepherd Glen Open House Wednesday, September 7th 5-7 pm 

 

 Please feel free to reach out to me over the summer months with any 

concerns and questions.  Thank you for sending your amazing 

children to Shepherd Glen, we are so proud of all our Shepherd Glen 

students and their hard work and perseverance this year. I wish you all 

a wonderful, safe and healthy summer! 

Respectfully, 

Barb Perrotti 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


